
SRI VENKATESWARA COLLEGE: DHAULA KUAN: NEW DELHI � 110 021 

Ref. No. SVC/Nexus-2024/2024 

NEXUS - 2024 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Dated 9th April, 2024 

It is notified for information of all concerned that the 
entry for students, participants and hostel residents is 
permitted into College premises through the Gate No. 
(Main Gate) till 3.00 PM on Wednesday, the 10th April, 
2024 for the Starnite programme of Nexus 2024. 
Afterwards no entry is permitted into College, as part of 
the security measures. 

Further, the entry of our Staff and their family members 
will be as follows: 

(i) Entry from Gate No.1 &2- Till 3.00 PM on 10.04.2024 
(i) Entry from Gate No. 2 (Staff Quarters Gate) -from 3.00 PM 

(iü) NO ENTRY/EXIT from Gate No. 3 (Ring road side) at any 
time 

This arangement is made as part of the security 
asons for the Startnite Programme. 

All the Staff Members are hereby requested to follow 
the above timings and requested to carry their ldentity 
Cards without fail, to facilitate their smooth entry into 
College. 
Your cooperation is most solicited and the 

inconvenienced caused is deeply regretted. 

PRINGt'uru Sri Venkateswara College 
fft faafures University of Delhi 

ete . f/ Dhaula Kuan, New Delh-21 

onwards. 
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